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Royal Cross Primary School                     

Lancashire’s school for deaf children 

 
Parents / Carers 

 

Please see the information about the EU Settlement Scheme 

 

Background 

 

The EU Settlement Scheme has been set up to provide immigration status to those who need it as the UK 

leaves the EU.  

 

The UK's departure from the EU means that EEA citizens, and their family members, will no longer be able 

to rely on the right of free movement and will need to obtain immigration status to demonstrate their right to 

remain in the UK. 

 

It means that they can continue to be eligible for: 

 

Public services, such as healthcare and schools; 

Public funds and pensions; 

British citizenship, if they meet the requirements and want to apply. 

 

The Scheme opened on 30 March 2019 and applications must be made by June 2021. 

 

It is free to make applications to the Scheme. 

 

If you think this may apply to you or your family you can see the full guidance on how to apply is available 

at:  

 

https://www.gov.uk/eusettledstatus 

 

Thank you 

 

Bev Hennefer 

Head teacher 
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